
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM  
 
TO:  All USW Conference Attendees 
 
FROM: David McCall, International President, USW 
 
DATE:  March 10, 2025 
 
RE:  Union-Only Meeting 
 
 
The United Steelworkers invites you to attend a union-only meeting preceding the 2025 
ICD Conference in Cleveland. All Steelworkers attending the conference are welcome to 
attend the Union-Only meeting (only Steelworkers may attend). 
 
The meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 24, at 5 p.m., at the USW Local 979 Union 
Hall. The address is 3421 Independence Road, Cleveland, OH, 44105. Please note this 
is a change from the usual location of the conference hotel, which is the Hilton Cleveland 
Downtown. Light refreshments will follow the meeting. 
 
I hope to see you there. 
 
Fraternally, 

 
David McCall 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


